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ADMINISTRATOR APPOINTED 

Equestrian Australia Jumping Committee - UPDATE 

 
Meeting held 26 October 2020 

Below a summary of proceedings at the recent EAJC Committee meeting: 
 

MEETING DISCUSSION  

 

Opening and Welcome:  
Chair welcomed all the attendees and thanked them for their valuable time. 

The meeting discussed Data Collection requirements and will further explore the option of the 

athlete indicating their primary and secondary sport discipline interest and the reporting on this data 

to allow for future planning of the sport from grassroots to elite level.  

EA National Jumping Rules (effective 1 January 2021) will be published on the EA website following 

ratification by EA Board (Korda Mentha during Voluntary Administration period). 

The Draft National Jumping Calendar is being collated with a deadline of October for submission by 

the States and should include (as a minimum): 

1. World Cup Events  

2. Royal Shows  

3. State Championships  

4. 3 Young Rider Series nominated events  

5. PLUS 10 events that will make up the events for Rider Ranking Points.  
 
Competitors are reminded that Passports for FEI competition should be organised a minimum of 21 
days prior to competition. An FAQ document will be developed with this and other requirements for 
FEI competition and will be sent to OCs for inclusion in schedules as well as promoted on the EA 
website and social media.  
 

 


